
 

Kingsfield School Parliament 

 

Meeting date:  Wednesday 1st March 2023. 

Attendance:, Alison, Amelia, Courtney, Lyla, Melody, Lacey, Shelby, Dorota, Cameryn, 

Charlie, Evie L, Evie J, Ava, Katherina, Erin, Mrs Culyer 

Apologies: Oscar, Jacob, Lily-Mai, Elizabeth, Mason, Amelia, Eleanor, Ayden, Connor, Rosie, 

Anna, Olivia, Immy, Alfred, Daniel, 

Chair:  Cameryn   

Vice Chair: Connor   

Secretary: Amelia   

Agenda: 

 

1. Proud moments. 

 Art and reading clubs are running. These are planned and resourced by ministers. 

The children attending have been enjoying themselves. 

 Maths club is being supported well by ministers. 

 Ministers are continuing to perform peer mediation duties successfully. 

 Meetings with the reading and art ministry have taken place giving all of the 

children in those ministries a voice.  

2. Ideas/plans for ministries for Autumn 2.  

 Weekly meeting for individual ministries will continue in the King Edward Hall. 

This will be a chance for the whole ministry to meet together to plan for their 

area of interest. Ministers agreed this is a really good idea and will help 

everyone get involved in their ministry. Dates and times TBC.  

 

3. Scheduled events: 

 Thursday 3rd March-World Book Day dress up as your favourite book character 

or wear your pyjamas reading for a story. Donations for new books gratefully 

received. This will be chosen by the children in the reading ministry as agreed 

at their meeting. Charity ministers will collect any donations. 

 Monday 13th March ministers to meet with Caterlink to discuss school dinners. 

Evie L, Evie J, Cameryn, Shelby, Ava and Lyla. 

 Friday 17th March-Wear red for Comic Relief with donations for the charity. 

 Ministry meetings will start to take place this term. This will allow the whole 

ministry to work together and make plans going forward. All ministries will have 

meetings. Further dates to follow. 

 

4. A.O.B 

Worry box for all chn to share worries and get a response from a year 6 (Friendship/Children’s 

ministers) Cameryn and Melody to work on this together. 

Next meeting dates:  Wednesday 22nd March 2023.  

Please ensure that you have actioned your ideas by the next meeting so that we can review 

them and plan next steps. 



Copies to ministers, staff and pupil display. 


